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Siobhan Mulee : Signed Letter .jpeg

i, The Crescent,
Spa Hoted Groands,
Lucan,
Cor. Publin.
B87 - 2835109
Email: jeannotercugmail com

South Dublin County Council,
Planning Department,

County Hall Tallaght,

Dublin 24,

D24A3XC

10 May, 2022.
To whom it may concern,
We, _James Doyle and Jean Notaro, the owners of No. | The Crescent, Lucan, Co.
Dublin, confirm that we have been made aware of the proposed planning application to

no.1a The Crescent, Lucan, Co. Dublin. We have reviewed the proposed scheme with the
owner and confirm that we have no objections or observations.

Kind Regards,

(o (0SS ANOR

JEAN NOTARO & JAMES DOYLE.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/O/#search/siobhan+letter/p2?projector=1
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South Dublin County Council, 24/05/2022
Planning Department,

County Hall Tallaght,

Dublin 24,

D24A3XC.

To whom it may concern,

We, Craig Garvin and Susie Keane, the owner’s of no.1A The Crescent, Lucan, Co. Dublin,
confirm that we have been made aware of the proposed planning application on the site to the
rear of 1A The Crescent, Lucan, Co. Dublin.

We have reviewed the proposed scheme with the owner and confirm that we have no objections
or observations.

Kind Regards, p
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